
Year 4 Friday 1st May 2020 

Hi everyone, 

Well done for working so hard to finish off our decimals unit and moving on to focus on 

money. White Rose Maths has a special Friday challenge for you – which you can access online 

via the link below. 

I hope you all have a great weekend, keep safe and well! 

Miss Smith 

Maths 

Here is the link to the website for this week’s learning: 

https://whiterosemaths.com/homelearning/year-4/ 

Follow the link and scroll down the to Friday challenge. If you look to the right of the 

challenge you will see the links to both the quiz and the answers. Give it a good shot, and 

then use the answers to see how well you did. 

1. Monday – rounding decimals 

2. Tuesday – halves and quarters 

3. Wednesday – pounds and pence 

4. Thursday – ordering money 

5. Friday – surprise challenge! 

 

Good luck, and have a great weekend everyone! 

https://whiterosemaths.com/homelearning/year-4/

